
 

We have been working as part of the International Aerospace Environmental 

Group (IAEG) to develop voluntary supplementary guidance on the  

accounting and reporting of greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions for the  

aerospace industry.  

 

 

GHG Reporting Guidance for the Aerospace Industry 

 

For more information visit the sustainability pages of 

our Global Supplier Portal:  

www.suppliers.rolls-royce.com or download the  

voluntary guidance at www.iaeg.com  

As a part of our drive for sustainable growth there is a growing need to be 

able to understand the carbon footprint of our total operations and global 

supply chain. Measurement of GHGs is the first step in this process. It  

enables the identification of the most carbon intensive categories, to  

prioritise cost effective reductions.  

The objective of this guidance is to develop a consistent approach to GHG reporting across the 

aerospace industry by: 

 Setting a common framework of rules and methodologies 

 Using common databases 

 Having a consistent vocabulary 

 Issuing relevant recommendations 

This will also enable reporting on the environmental performance of the industry as a whole.  

 

The guidance is designed to work in conjunction with the voluntary GHG Protocol Corporate  

Accounting and Reporting Standard, and is intended as supplementary guidance that is specific 

to the aerospace industry.  


